

Onehouse Road, Stowmarket, Suffolk, IP14 1QR

Tel: 01449 613541

Email: enquiries@stowhigh.com Web: www.stowhigh.com

· ACHIEVING SUCCESS TOGETHER ·

Our Ref: DWI/DLY.pekitletter

15 May 2024

Dear Families

Stowmarket High School PE Kit

As we approach half term, I am writing to remind all students and parents of the expectations regarding the school's PE kit. Please can you ensure that your child has the correct kit for when we return to school after half term in June.





Please can you support us in ensuring that your child has the correct PE kit which is appropriate for school, shorts must be a suitable length. Kit is available to purchase from student services and on the uniform website if needed.

If a student is not able to participate in PE for medical reasons, then they must have a note from home to explain this and they must also still get changed into their full PE kit. This is as students will











Onehouse Road, Stowmarket, Suffolk, IP14 1QR

Tel: 01449 613541

Email: enquiries@stowhigh.com Web: www.stowhigh.com

· ACHIEVING SUCCESS TOGETHER ·

still be required to participate in the lesson but through a different role such as a coach or an official. The only exception to this will be if their medical issue prevents them from physically changing.

If a student forgets their PE kit or the kit they have is not suitable then they will be given some clean spare kit to wear. The first two occasions that they borrow kit in a term will result in a C1, every subsequent event after this will result in a C3 sanction.

As the weather (hopefully) improves, students are encouraged to make sure that they have a full drink outside with them, sun cream on and they can also wear a suitable hat.

If you have any questions regarding PE at SHS then please contact Mr Wise (d.wise@stowhigh.com).

Yours faithfully

D Wise

Mr D Wise Director of PE







